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Colleagues,
 

I hope that you will join the Institute for Child Success (ICS) for the opening reception of the South 
Carolina Early Childhood Research Symposium at the Palmetto Club in Columbia on Thursday, 
October 16th at 5:30pm.
 

Please see the below and attached invitation and note that it is not too late to RSVP.
 

For this reception, we are pleased to have opening remarks from our guest speaker Dr. Peter Gorski, 
Chief Health and Child Development Officer for The Children’s Trust of Miami-Dade County. He is 
also a Professor of Pediatrics and Humanities, Health & Society, at the Herbert Wertheim College of 
Medicine at Florida International University.
 

This reception will kick off the Symposium and we look forward to seeing you there.
 
Please RSVP to egrubb@instituteforchildsuccess.org<mailto:egrubb@instituteforchildsuccess.org>.
 

Thank you,
 

Jamie
 
Jamie Moon
 
President
 
Institute for Child Success
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